
 

 

Don’t forget that you are invited to join us in celebrating 

World Book Day on Thursday 6th March 2025! 

 

 

 

 

During this day we will be celebrating our ‘love of reading’. throughout school 

by participating in lots of fun activities within your classrooms. As you already 

know, we are inviting you to come dressed as a character from a book, if you 

wish to (please do not go and buy anything especially), and would also like you 

to choose a word you know and like, learn the meaning of it and bring it with 

you on the paper provided. You are are going to help make a special class 

dictionary during World Book Day. 

 

Don’t forget to complete our half term reading competition. All evidence of 

your reading dens, recording of you reading and your book reviews, need to be 

handed in to your class teachers or submitted on Evidence Me, no later than 

Monday 3rd March, if you wish to take part in the competition. (All information 

regarding this competition is still available on Evidence Me).  

We will be judging the competition on World Book Day!  

Good luck everyone! 

Team Holmesdale 


